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        April 21, 2023 -- Mr. Narit Therdsteerasukdi, Secretary General of the Thailand Board of Investment (BOI),

together with Mr. Chatri Limpongsai, Director of the BOI’s Investment Promotion Division 2, and Mrs. Sudakorn

Devakul Na Ayudhya, Director of the BOI’s Investment Service Center, welcomed a delegation from the China Printed

Circuit Association (CPCA) comprised of representatives of more than 60 manufacturers of printed circuit board

(PCB) and related components. The CPCA visit to Thailand, during 19-22 April, aimed to gather information on

investment opportunities, Thailand’s investment promotion measures and related regulations, and followed the

roadshow to China led by the BOI in early April.


